
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 8, 2015 

 

Dear student, 

 

As the advisor of the Huntington High School chapter of the Rho Kappa National Social 

Studies Honor Society I would like to congratulate you on your outstanding academic 

record. As a result of your high academic standing within the field of social studies, you 

have the opportunity to apply for membership into the Huntington High School chapter 

of Rho Kappa. 

 

Rho Kappa seeks to promote scholarship and recognize excellence in the field of social 

studies; provide opportunities for exploration of the field through local chapters; and 

encourage interest in, and foster appreciation of, the field. Applicants to Rho Kappa must 

meet the minimum criteria outlined below, in addition to showing participation in 

activities that demonstrate civic engagement and a desire to be a member of the 

organization. 

 

Please look over the minimum admission criteria that follow and consider the mission of 

Rho Kappa. Should you choose to apply, fill out the accompanying application in its 

entirety, and return the application and all supplemental materials to Mr. Donovan in 

room 203 by Friday, October 19. 

 

All applicants must: 

 

 Have completed two years of social studies (open to juniors and seniors) 

 Have an overall GPA of or above 85 

 Have an unweighted social studies GPA of 90 

 

Feel free to see Mr. Donovan in room 203 if you have any questions. 

 

Good luck! 

 

     
Kenneth M. Donovan       

Chapter advisor     

      

Huntington High School 
“A Tradition of Excellence Since 1657”  

 


